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Pursuant to unnumbered DepEd CAR Regional Memorandum entitted Roll-out and Use of the DCP
Monitoring System and ICT Survey Tool dated March 18, 2019, coupled with the Implementation of the
SDO Benguet Training of Trainers on the Information System, the ICT unit, SDO Benguet will be issuing
an online registration for everyone to have access to the said Information System.

The registration is intended for all permanent employees either teaching or non-teaching personnel. The
prerequisites for an employee to register are as follows:

a. Must know and can access their DepEd email address; and

b. Must know their Employee ID

. All employees are directed to register at bit.ly/DepEdCARGK and answer the questionnaire form

truthfully as the registration is set for ona time use only. The deadline for the registration is on or before
June 29, 2019. Any employee who is already registered to the Information System is no longer required
to register to the said link.

All access to Information System will be granted to every employee after the deadline. Employees who
registered to the link will receive an email from their DepEd email and will be able to register to the
Gatekeeper Information System.

Once registered to the Gatekeeper Information System, all employee is required to accomplish the ICT
Survey Tool. The results of the survey will determine future ICT trainings/course to curb each employee’s
weakness on the use of ICT.

For any inquires and/or other concemn regarding the aforesaid task may refer to the ICT unit, SDO
Benguet and look for Mr. Erc S. Wanson and can be reached via phone at 074 422 6570 or through
email at ictu.sdobenguet@gmait.com.

For information, dissemination, guidance and immediate action.

MARIE CAROLYN B. VERANO, CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent




